SOUTH DAKOTA BOARD OF NURSING

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE AND REGULATION
4305 8. Louise Ave., Suite 201

Sioux Falls, South Dakota 57106-31156

Phone: 605-362-2760

Acar aces, CResy Puaces

September 22, 2003

Janet McCormick
4910 Pierte Street
Rapid City, SD 57702

Dear Janet,

The South Dakota Board of Nursing met in Sioux Falls on September 18, 2003 and considered your
request for early closure of your probationary monitoring period. The Board moved by a unanimous
vote to close the probation and grant you an unencumbered nursing license.

Please return your current renewal certificate to our office. A new lcense will be issued without the
“Probation” designation as soon as we receive it. I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate
you on your accomplishments and wish you the best in both your personal and professional
endeavors.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Carey Duffy RN; BA
Nursing Practice Specialist



